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Dear , 
 
Re:  Your request for access to information under Part II of the Access to 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File # 2020-03/04] 
 
 
 
On May 12, 2020, the Town of Paradise received your request for access to the 
following records/information: 
 

“We would like to request the tender submission for the Lowest tender 
bid/submission for the Town of Paradise Road Upgrading Phase 3 MA11618, 
closed February 20, 2019 and the Lowest tender bid/submission for the Town of 
Paradise, 2018 Infrastructure Improvements, MA 11401, closed August 22, 2018 
thank you.” 
 
“We would like to request the tender submission of the low bidders for the 
following project for the Town of Paradise, MA11945, 2019 Paradise Sanitary 
Sewer & Watermains Upgrades CP1 -Sanitary Sewer Upgrades - Paradise 
Road, Camrose Drive, Archibald Drive, Lanark Drive & Stormont Street 17-SCF-
17-00023 (Part 2) 2015-025, CP2 - Watermain Upgrades - Lanark Drive 
&Archibald Drive - Town Funded 2015-025 Closed on July 23, 2019” 

 
I am pleased to inform you that a decision has been made by the ATIPP coordinator for 
the Town of Paradise to provide access to the information. This decision was made in 
accordance with the Office of the Privacy Commissioners recommendations, as detailed 
in Report A-2020-022.   
 
In accordance with your request for a copy of the records, the appropriate copies have 
been enclosed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.oipc.nl.ca/pdfs/A-2020-022.pdf
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